
 
 

 

Temporary Restrictions during 
the COVID-19 Pandemic effective 9/9/21 
 
Public Entrances 
 
Main Entrance Open Daily 6:30 am – 8 pm 
 
 
Surgery Center 
Entrance 
Open Weekdays 
5 am – 4:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
Emergency Department Entrance Always Open 

 
Masks Required 
Cloth face coverings are required at the hospital and our off-campus locations – please 
bring a mask or other face covering with you 

 

COVID-19 Screenings 
Upon entering the hospital or our off-campus locations, all individuals are screened for 
fever and COVID-19 symptoms 

 

Visitors at WMH 
Patients are permitted 1 designated visitor per day in all areas, and pediatric patients 
under the age of 16 may have 2 visitors per day 

 

COVID-19 Questions 
Please phone our COVID Call Line at 419-294-4991, extension COVID (2684) if 
we can assist with more information or your questions! We’re here to help! 

 
 

885 N. Sandusky Avenue  Upper Sandusky, OH 43351 
419-294-4991  WyandotMemorial.org 

Keeping Our Promise to be Your Hospital 

Wyandot Memorial Hospital Is Here to Care for You! 
 

    


